Bashaw Township

This is a reply from the May 4th letter.

In regards to the Rock in the road right of way. 1 rock was at 24.5 feet from the center and we
moved it 6 inches. | must say this seems pretty petty and | hope you do not have someone
reporting on yourselves for such petty things.

In regards to the Ditch We have made tremendous improvements to the ditch especially in
regards to Cadle Rd including improving the grade away from the road. The only part of that
ditch that is bad is where we did not remove stumps and there is no ditch there as well as
across the road from the property and to the North.

We own 1 and % miles of road front in Bashaw and have improved the majority of it including
removing Rocks, Fence Posts, Wire, Planted Trees, and Unplanted Trees allowed to grow up by
the Township.

We would welcome a discussion with the township about any issues related to our property.

In regards to a drive on Cadle we would want that positioned where the water and grade would
not require a culvert.

Generally the townships in our area have allowed mowing, planting of flowers or farming within
the road right of way other than at intersections and if not the ROW along the bashaw valley
greenhouse is clearly being used by the owner of the property.

Sincerely

Reuben Schloneger
Legacy Farms
W8659 Woodyard Rd
Shell Lake WI 54871

715-520-2884
reubenschloneger@gmail.com
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